
Marysville Borough Sewer & Sanitation Committee            
November 5, 2018 

2:15 PM 
MINUTES 

 

Chair: Steve Copp  Members: Larry Little, Lance Barthel 
 
  
Operators: Lonnie Sarver, Peter Boele      

 

Opening of Sludge Bids: 
The committee only received one bid and it was from Advanced Disposal at a rate of 
$145.91 per ton for a three year or a five year contract.  
 

Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
  
 
 
 

1. Sewer Separation Project (Certificate of Payment #5) 
  Scott reported that the project is winding down, Greg, Alex, Bill and Scott  
  are going to do a walk through to come up with a punch list for the project.  
 
   2.  Estimate for Round House Drive Update ($49,033.61) 
     The committee did receive a second estimate Envirep TLC in the amount  
  of $72,464.00 but this did not cover labor. The committee member   
  discussed with Lonnie to figure what direction would be best for the   
  borough. Lonnie stated that he believes the quote from Control 21   
  Systems would take care of everything we need to upgrade the system.  
  Dave Magee said that he would look at the budget to see if the proper  
  amount is budgeted.  
 
     3.  Sampler ($2,607.00 each)  
   Lonnie reported that we have received two of the samplers and that one  
  was installed.  
    

     4. Sludge Bid  
  The committee discussed what direction to go with the bid since it was so  
  high. Scott will contact Dan Altland tomorrow for direction. The committee  
  discussed hauling the sludge ourselves but we would have to purchase a  
  new truck to do so. We will check all options before we except the contract 
  from Advanced Disposal.  



 
  5.  Sewer Main along River (river too high to do anything)  
  No work on this due to the river being too high and ground water table  
  high as well. 
 
 
    
   
 
  

Next Meeting Monday, December 3, 2018 
 


